September 13, 1962

Prof. George P. Woollard University of Wisconsin Geophysical & Polar Research Center 6010 Old Sauk Road The Highlands Madison 5, Wisconsin U. S. A.

Dear Prof. Woollard:

Thank you very much for your postcard from Germany in which you tell me that you are having a tablecloth made especially for us. In my wife's name and mine please accept our sincere thanks for this gift.

I take this opportunity to let you know that I will attend the 32nd Annual International Meeting of the Society of Exploration Geophysicists, that will take place in Calgary, Alberta, September 16-20, since I am very much interested in the program of the Upper Mantle Project that will be discussed there. If you are planning to attend, I will be very pleased to greet you personally.

Many thanks for your help to Julio.

With best wishes, I am

Nost sincerely,

Ricardo Monges López

RML:mh